
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Book Week is running from 21
st
 August until the 25

th
 

August. During this week we will have the Scholastic 

Book Fair at our school.  

 

On Monday and Tuesday classes will be going through and 

making a wish list. From Wednesday morning until Friday 

morning the books will be on sale in the Library.  

 

Friday 26
th
 August will be the dress up parade, where 

the children come dressed as their favourite book 

character (remember to pack school uniform for sports 

practice).    

 

Please come and join us for our dress up parade and  

Grandparent morning tea on 

Friday August 26th 

From 8:50am until 10:00am. 

 

Our Book Fair will be a great way to explore new books. 

 

Thank you for all your support, as a percentage of 

sales helps us to acquire more learning resources! 

 
Hope to see you there. 

Mrs Miller       
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